On behalf of Albany State University Graduate School, | extend hearty congratulations to all students
who are presenting in this 2022 Graduate Research Symposium for their determination, dedication and
persistence. We all greatly admire and appreciate all your efforts, commitment and perseverance to
complete your graduate program while actively involved in fighting COVID-19 in professions. We
commend you and we wish you the best in your future endeavors.



